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DATE: November 4, 2020
TO: Jeanne Snider, Assistant City Attorney 11
FROM: Brian McNabb, Traffic Signal Supervisorvg\

SUBJECT: Damage Cost Report — Northbound [-35 Exit at Main Street

On October 25, 2020, a roadway light pole assembly located along the northbound 1-35 Off-
Ramp to Main Street, was damaged in a vehicle accident. A responsible party has been
identified on the attached collision report #2020-00069246. Listed below are the costs
associated with the necessary repairs that were performed.

Material Cost

1 - ea 40-foot light pole

1 —ea cast aluminum breakaway base

1—ea 250W roadway luminaire with post top tenon mount
90 feet of 1/c No. 12 electrical cable

1 —ea delivery of damaged assembly

1 - ea mobilization and traffic control

Total Replacement Cost $ 6,340.00
Labor Cost Breakdown
D. Birkhimer 0.50 hr/s reg. @ S 28.07 $14.03
(A) Subtotal $ 6,354.03
Supervision/Miscellaneous Time Cost
K. Coffin 1.00 hr/s reg. @  $18.72 $18.72
B. McNabb 1.50 hr/s reg. @ $39.42 $59.13
D. Riesland 1.00 hr/s reg. @ $62.41 $62.41
(B) Subtotal $140.26
Total Labor Costs (A) + (B) $6,494.29
Equipment Time Cost Breakdown
Unit 624 0.50 hr/s @ $15.00 $7.50
Total Equipment Time Costs $7.50
TOTAL CHARGES $6,501.79

If reimbursement funds are received, please have them deposited in Account No.
10550223-43212. Should additional information be desired, please advise.
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G Shawn O’Leary, Director of Public Works
David Riesland, Acting Transportation Engineer
Barbara Andros, Revenue Collection Supervisor



